HFB: Cancellation of time to hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 and the list of shareholders closed on 01 Apr 2020
On 10 Apr 2020, Ho Chi Minh City Ferry Bridge Construction Joint Stock Company requested a cancellation of time to hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 and the list of shareholders closed on 01 Apr 2020 as follows:
Ho Chi Minh City Ferry Bridge Construction Joint Stock Company requested the Vietnam Securities Depository to consider and cancel the list of shareholders closed on 01 Apr 2020 having the right to attend the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 expected to be held on 24 Apr 2020.

Reason for cancellation: due to current complex situation of Covid-19 epidemic, the Company decided to change time to hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020.

The Company will re-announced record date for the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 to the State Securities Commission in writing as prescribed.
